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calcaemic efficacy of a standardised ergocalcic diet and a diet supplemented with
nifedipine in primary hyperparathyroidism. The aim of this study was to compare the
physiological effects of a standardised ergocalcic diet (400 mg calcium/day) with a
diet supplemented with 200 mg nifedipine/day in patients with primary
hyperparathyroidism (pHPT). The study was performed in a double-blind, randomised,
cross-over design. Eleven patients with pHPT were studied. Calcaemic effects (24-h
urinary calcium excretion and calcium absorption) were measured during a 3-week period
with the diets. Plasma concentrations of calcium, phosphate, magnesium and parathyroid
hormone (PTH) were measured in a cross-over design during 3 different days. The ability
to lower the levels of PTH to normal in the absence of hypocalcaemia was used as an
indicator of successful therapy. Analysis of variance (ANOVA) was used to compare these
data. Calcaemia during the three study periods did not differ between the two diets.
PTH concentrations and plasma calcium during the calcium-supplemented diet did not
differ significantly from the pre-supplementation values. The PTH level decreased to
normal when nifedipine was added, but calcium also decreased. This indicates that when
the lower calcaemic efficacy of 400 mg calcium/day in calcium-supplemented diet is
taken into account, the effect of 200 mg nifedipine/day in a calcium-supplemented diet
is not superior to a standardised ergocalcic diet in patients with pHPT.High coverage
of Mycobacterium tuberculosis (Mtb) in pregnancy may indicate the presence of chronic
infection and could have a detrimental impact on neonatal immune function. The purpose
of this study is to examine the effect of Mtb infection on the newborn infant's
production of innate cytokines, CD4, and CD8 T cells. Infant cord blood and peripheral
blood of pregnant women will be obtained and assessed for innate and adaptive immune
cytokines. The immune environment of the infant will be compared to that of the
pregnant mother. Specifically, the following will 9df0af710a
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